
SHOPPING NIGHT

Please take a look at
ouR new website and
Facebook page. This
will keep you up to
date with the most
recent goings on in

the school. 

NEWSLETTER
October - December 2024

T: 01595745050
W: HTTPS://BLOGS.GLOWSCOTLAND.ORG.UK/SH/MIDYELLJUNIORHIGH/
F: HTTPS://WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/P/MID-YELL-JUNIOR-HIGH-SCHOOL-100063692755083

it was a great success and
everyone seemed to have a
lovely evening of Festive
merriment! a huge thank you to
our community for supporting
this event! 

We held our annual
Christmas Shopping Night 
on Thursday 28th November!

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sh/midyelljuniorhigh/
https://www.facebook.com/p/Mid-Yell-Junior-High-School-100063692755083
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sh/midyelljuniorhigh/
https://www.facebook.com/p/Mid-Yell-Junior-High-School-100063692755083


Nursery Inspection

We are delighted to share with you our inspection report which
was published by the Care Inspectorate yesterday, following

their inspection of our nursery setting on 23rd and 24th
September 2024. We hope you can find a few minutes to read
through the report (CLICK here) and see the many positive

aspects of the nursery which are highlighted within it. You will
see that many of the important things that we work on every

day are graded as being very good.
 

You will see from the report that we do have work to be doing,
the most pressing of these jobs is to install a safer

entrance/exit to the nursery setting/school. We are hoping
that this work will begin in the next few weeks and be

completed by the end of this term.
 

We really do appreciate all the support and hard work which
our families put into our nursery setting and are very aware
that it would not be the successful place that it is without
this input. A particular thank you to everyone who gave up

their time to complete an inspection questionnaire or spoke to
the inspector when she was here.

 
We are very proud of our brilliant nursery pupils and the

wonderful staff we are lucky enough to work with every day.
We are delighted that this report has captured the great job

they all do together in making our nursery such a special
place.

School Values – Inclusive, Supportive, Learning, Aspirational,
Nurturing, Developing

UNCRC – Article 28 (access to education), Article 29 (aims of
education), Article 31 (rest, play, culture, arts)

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sh/public/midyelljuniorhigh/uploads/sites/3465/2024/10/31125917/Inspection-report-Sept-2024.pdf


s4 wORK eXPERIENCE

Here’s what some of our students had to say about their experiences:
"I enjoyed learning about marketing and getting involved in a variety of tasks, such as writing
social media posts, recording adverts for SIBC, helping with a poster campaign, and attending
meetings."
"I enjoyed meeting patients and nurses and learning about the different equipment and how to
hold confidential discussions."
"I learned about safety on the ferries, how to operate the visor, collect fares, test the anchor
and rescue boat, shadow the engineer, and help change an oil filter. I enjoyed working in a team
and being responsible."
"I helped survey buildings, draw rough sketches, 
start CAD drawings, and create 3D images of house 
plans. I enjoyed the variety of jobs and places I visited."
A big thank you goes out to the DYW Coordinators
 for supporting WorkIt, as well as all the employers
 — Shetland Island Council Ferries, CASE Shetland Ltd, 
Shetland Arts, NHS Gilbert Bain, Mid Yell Leisure 
Centre, and Dowry — for providing our pupils with
 these valuable experiences.

Last week (4–8 November 2024), we delightedly welcomed the
return of work experience into our S4 curriculum.
 Work experience gives pupils a glimpse into the world of
employment, helping them build practical skills, understand
workplace dynamics, and gain confidence. Furthermore, it
allows them to explore possible career paths, supporting more
informed decisions about their future learning and career
goals.

P1 and P3 were given
their Bookbug bags and

P2 got their Read,
Write, Count bags. P4
also got a book and a
gift fae Mrs Fraser as

not to be left out.



During their Lifeskills lessons, S4 pupils explored a wide range of local employers
and job opportunities. After selecting a specific employer and job role, they
reviewed and tailored their CVs to align with their chosen position.

Employer Position
Tesco Customer Service Assistant
DFDS Auto Mechanic
Shetland Farm Dairies General Assistant
LoganAir Customer Service Assistant
NHS Clinical Healthcare Support Worker
Garriock Bros Civil Engineer
Shetland Island Council – Schools Early Learning & Childcare

This week, all pupils attended interviews, held either online or face-to-face.
Each pupil gained valuable experience, showcasing their ability to engage
professionally in an interview setting. They also identified next steps, such as
pursuing volunteer opportunities to build experience and strengthen their CVs.

#UNCRC 12 – Right to express views
#UNCRC 29 – Right to an education to develop personalities, talents, and abilities.

S1 social Studies

S4 DYW Mock
InterviewS

As part of our Developing the Young Workforce program our
S4 pupils have been experiencing mock interviews this week
(11-14 November 2024).

In Social Studies S1 has been learning about democracy in the UK, focusing
the importance of voting as a fundamental right. They have discussed why it
is important for individuals to exercise their rights to freely discuss ideas

and what it might be like not to be able to do so.



Ability
Shetland

On 3 December 2024, we joined the celebration of
International Day of People with Disabilities.
This global event promotes equality for people
with disabilities, celebrates their achievements,
and highlights the challenges they face. It also
emphasises the role communities play in breaking
down barriers to inclusion.
Our DYW Co-ordinator, Emma Spence, arranged
for Charis Scott, Ability Shetland’s Sports
Development Coordinator, to visit our school
with basketball wheelchairs. Charis conducted
two wheelchair basketball sessions with our S1
and S2 classes.
Through these sessions, our pupils discovered
how enjoyable wheelchair sports can be and
learned that everyone can participate in the
game. Additionally, they gained insight into the
financial challenges that can act as barriers
to inclusion, fostering a greater understanding
of the importance of accessibility in sports.
#Article 2 – UNCRC rights applies to all under
18s, with no exceptions.
#Article 23 - Disabled children should be
supported to reach their full potential. They
should be provided with activities with others so
that they can be an active participant in their
own community.
MYJHS Vision – Inclusive, Supportive, Nurturing



bATTEN dOWN THE hATCHES

On Wednesday 13 November 2024, we held our
annual “Batten Down The Hatches” event. During

this event, pupils, staff and parents worked
together to prepare the school ground for

winter.
House teams were given different

responsibilities:

Lumbister House was allocated the Yard Area.
Their tasks included harvesting, clearing,

tidying up, and adding ground cover.

Reafirth House was allocated the Top Primary
and Peerie House Area. Their tasks included

tidying and stacking loose resources, clearing
the sides of the playground, tidying out the

primary sheds, securing around the playhouse,
and tidying and securing the mud kitchen.

Breckon House was allocated the Planting
Polycrub and Middle Playground. Their tasks

included harvesting and clearing beds, tidying
tools, stacking tyres, clearing mud from steps

and the playground, and pressure-washing
under the climbing frame.

Arisdale House was allocated the Secondary
Area and Wider School Grounds. Their tasks

included clearing leaves, moving the goal post
to a secure location, tidying the den area,

securing it, tidying the wooded area, cleaning
behind the polycrubs, and conducting a litter

sweep.

The event was a great success! All pupils, from
Primary 1 to Secondary 4, did an excellent job
supporting one another to complete the tasks.
Thankfully, everything was sorted just in time

for today’s wind!
A big thank-you goes out to our parent helpers!

UNCRC #1 Everyone under 18 has rights
UNCRC #6 Children have the right to live and

grow as a person



Play - 
Middle

Primary 
Room

There has been a big focus on
teambuilding, collaborating,

communicating, adapting and focus
throughout the bairns play this term. 

 Primary 3 and 4 have been set a number
of STEM challenges to figure out

together, their favourite having been
the challenge to create a working zip
line for a mini figure, they worked so

well together and not only
accomplished the task in record time,

but everyone in the class has
benefitted from it… a wonderful

installation to add to our middle room
fun! Thank you P3 and 4!

The P2s worked together to make
playdough, they did so well, with

everyone in the class helping with the
process, and again everyone in the

lower primary has benefitted as it is
now in the house corner being used to

further develop their creativity,
imagination, focus and fine motor skills!



We wish you a wonderful christmas holidays when they
come!

We will welcome all pupils back to school on Tuesday 7th
January 2025. 


